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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Homicide 

  

Chatham County, GA (March 18, 2022) — On March 17 2022, Chatham County Police 

Department Officers received Information about a homicide where the suspect — who was 

known to the victim — later committed suicide at another location. 

Officers went to the victim’s home, located in the 200 block of Quacco Trail, and found the 

deceased homicide victim. The victim was an adult male. 

The case remains under investigation and no further information will be released at this time. 
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